Rosenberg Corey

From: yjhhuang@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 2:16 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004B

This is Yan Huang, | am an owner and property manager. | think HB 2004B is not good for the economy and will prevent
our city and state to grow. For the pass few years, our city and state becomes more attractive to investors to come for
investment because of the living conditions her; but HB 2004B will make investors afraid to invest here. So please do not
pass it. Thanks

Sent from my iPhone



